Course Design
A KCEL Summer Workshop
June 2, 3, 6, and 7, 2016
Nobel Room 125


Application available 
from the Kendall Center webpage

Applications due May 6.

Are you planning to design a new course, redesign an existing one, or adapt a course that someone else has taught in the past? Does the job seem overwhelming or fraught with unforeseen perils? It doesn't have to be (really!).  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Join us for a 4-day workshop that walks through a manageable approach to course design, using a set of tools designed by SERC (the Science Education Resource Center) to get your new or existing course on track.  This course design tool was originally developed for science instruction, but SERC has adapted it to be flexible and applicable to a variety of disciplines. Come with a few ideas or an existing syllabus and leave with a redesigned syllabus and a toolbox of approaches to get the course off the ground.  Participants will receive a $400 stipend.
Questions? Feel free to contact Julie Bartley (jbartley@gustavus.edu) with any questions that arise as you consider the workshop or complete your application.
